TOWN OF HOLLAND

27 Sturbridge Road
Corner of East Brimfield Road

Holland, MA 01521
May 24, 2005 Phone (413) 245-7108

Mrs. Carolyn Reardon
Brimfield Road
Holland, MA 01521

Dear Mrs. Reardon:

Thank you for bringing your concerns about the weapons inventory for the Police
Department to my attention. I have looked into the matter with Chief Gleason, and I am
with the accounting of the weapons and other equipment. Some of the purchase orders
you copied were either cancelled prior to delivery or returned. The Glock 27 is carried
by the Chief. As for the inventory of older revolvers, they are of little value and are kept
as spares in the event an officer’s gun is out for repair. The bullet-proof vests are
assigned to an officer and the Chief.

Respectfully,
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